
January 5, 2009 
 

 
 

Mr. James Owczarski, Deputy City Clerk 
City Clerk's Office 
Room 205, City Hall 

City of Milwaukee 
 

Dear Mr. Owczarski: 
 
The 2004-2006 collective bargaining agreement between the City of Milwaukee and the 

Milwaukee Police Supervisors Organization includes two provisions that require 
modification of the charter ordinance relating to retirement benefits.  Please open a file for 

the purpose of amending the charter ordinance.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Joe Alvarado of my staff at extension 2105. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Troy M. Hamblin 
Labor Negotiator 

 
cc: Barry Zalben 
     Debbie Fowler 
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